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Action from Moray Council on 6 December 2023 
 

 

Agenda Item No: 10 

Report Title Capital Plan 

Responsible Officer: Rhona Gunn 

 

Information Sought: Response: 

 
Information to be circulated on 
whether the Harbours 
underspend be used to dredge 
the Burghead Harbour. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
At present there is not a predicted year end 
underspend of the harbours Budget.  
 
The priority for dredging at present is Buckie 
harbour due to commercial commitments. 
Once Selkie has some additional capacity and 
weather permitting, Burghead, is next on the 
list for our dredging programme. 

 

 

Once completed please return to committee.services@moray.gov.uk for 

publication on CMIS and circulating to Elected Members and copy in 

CMTadmin@moray.gov.uk  
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